
  Seventh-day Adventist 

Worship Service                                         
January 21, 2017                                                 

To get the most out of worship today we recommend you: 

 ~ Be respectful of others by turning off or silencing your cell phone. 

 ~ Fill out the Communication Card in the bulletin.   It will help us become better ac-

quainted and allow you to communicate with us your needs and/or request infor-

mation. Just check the appropriate boxes and be sure to write your name and contact 

information so that we can follow up.  Simply  place the card in the offering plate or 

give it to an elder as you leave. 

  ~ Nursing mothers may care for their child in the Cradle Roll or Kindergarten        

rooms.   

 Auburn 

We Gather For Worship                             Praise Team 

Children’s  Story                                   Gary Wareham 

Worship in Giving                                           Don Dyer 

           Church Family Budget           

Worship in Prayer                                 Janice O’Haver 

Worship in Song                              PHAA  Choralaires 

Scripture Reading                              Marquelle Woods 

                             Matthew 11:28-30                              

Today’s Message                                              Mel Baga 

“Jesus Apprentice” 

 

#3 in Pastor Mel’s 9-week series on “Metamorphosis” 

Financial Report 

2016-17 fiscal year:  

as of  January 7, 2016, week 28 

 

Church Family Budget 

Received:  $121,431.67 

Needed:      $99,269.23 

 

Student Assistance Fund 

 Received:  $13,634.22 

 Needed:      $7,250.00 

 

These figures include online giving for December 

January 28 offering is for the North American Division  

 
Mel Baga, Pastor                                            (530) 885-4232 
Jim Brewster, Admin Pastor             (530) 887-1655 
Ken Osborn, Head Elder    (530) 446-5617 
Kathy Brewster, Church Clerk             (530) 887-1655  
Shirley Roberts, Admin Assistant        (530) 885-4232 
Vic Anderson, Principal (PHAA)         (530) 885-9447 
Steve Holm, Community Services      (530) 823-0345 
Rodney Wehtje, Finance Chair             (530) 885-4232               
Jenell Wareham, Treasurer                    (530) 885-4232 
Jason Settlemeier, Audio Visual           (530) 885-4232  
Dave Krussow, Safety Coordinator       (530) 320-6359 

 

Because we believe Jesus is returning, our mission is to attract and 

grow passionate followers of Jesus through worship,  relationships 

and service. 



STUDYING TOGETHER: SABBATH SCHOOL 
 

Children’s classes begin at 10:00am and meet in the east wing of our  facility, 

Youth in the Youth Ministries Room.  

Cradle roll                               Bir th up to 4 years                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Kindergarten                          Age 4 through 1st grade                                                                                          

Primary                                   2nd through 4th grade                                                                                            

Junior & Earliteen                 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th grades                                                                                                             

Youth                                       High School and up 

Bible study groups begin at 10:00am and meet in a variety of locations . You’re 

invited to attend any of the groups studying a wide variety of topics.   

 

STUDY GROUP LOCATIONS                                              
 

A Conversation About the Scriptures - The Life and Teachings of Jesus as revealed in the  

Gospels of Matthew, Mark, Luke and John.   Fellowship Hall - rooms 1 & 2 - Team led by               

Jim Brewster/Jeff Pierson/Brian Toppel 

Adult Quarterly - The Holy Spirit and Spirituality.  The Holy Spirit is as much a person as the  

Father and the Son; the Holy Spirit plays more of a behind-the-scenes role. As we study the work 

of the Holy Spirit, we will see how central He is to our Christian experience.                          

Front right of Sanctuary - Teacher: Mike Wood 

Just What is a Seventh-day Adventist? You may be curious if you've never heard, or you may 

be questioning some of what you have heard or were taught - either way, this class is for you. 

Come join a lively discussion of important issues. Front left of Sanctuary - Teacher: Virgil Starr 

An offering is taken dur ing our  study time and suppor ts var ious mission projects 

as well as providing study materials for all age groups on Sabbath mornings.  

 

LOOKING AHEAD  
                                      

TUESDAY  January 24                                                                                           
9:00am - 2:00pm  Auburn Renewal Center 

SABBATH        January 28                                                                       
10:00am    Sabbath School                                                             
11:15am   Pastor Mel Baga, Speaker  “Renewing the Mind”    

TUESDAY  January 31                                                                           
9:00 am - 2:00pm Auburn Renewal Center                                                                     

SABBATH  February 4                                                                               
10:00 am  Sabbath School                                                                 
11:15 pm  Pastor Mel Baga, Speaker  “Renewing the Will”          
6:00pm    Game Night, Fellowship Hall 

SABBATH  February 11                                                                   
5:00pm    Heritage Singers Concert, Auburn Church                  

  Sunset Tonight: 5:12pm          Sunset Next Friday: 5:19pm 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
 

SERVICIO EN ESPANOL comienza a las 9:30am hasta las 11:00am Escuela Sabatica. 

Culto Divino alas 11:15am hasta las 12:30pm. (meets in the Hispanic Class Room) Para mas 

informacion.  

CHURCH ELDERS will be at the front of the church immediately following each Worship 

Service to pray with anyone who may wish to do so.  

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH ~  The next Fellowship Lunch will be February 11. 

WORSHIP SERVICE RECORDINGS are available in the Resource Center following today's 

service. CD's are $4ea. You may also find them online at our church webpage under "media 

library" as downloads or streaming. 

LIVE-STREAMING of our worship services can be viewed currently on the church’s Facebook 

page (facebook.com/auburnsdachurch). It’s available live at service time and also as a recording 

for later viewing. 

JANUARY NEWSLETTERS are available on the credenza.  

“TURNING POINTS—Creating Extraordinary Relationships” is the theme of the NCC 

WOMEN’S MINISTRIES CONFERENCE next weekend, Friday, January 27, 2017 3-9pm and 

Sabbath, January 28, 2017 8am-5pm at the Orangevale SDA Church, 5810 Pecan Ave., Orange-

vale. Registration fee: $40 (includes two light meals and Sabbath Lunch). Registration Forms are 

available on the credenza; if possible, we would suggest registering online at www.nccsda.com/

womensministries. 

PASTOR BAGA’S SERIES - Today, the Pastor  continues his ser ies on “Metamorphosis.”  If 

you missed the first two in the series, and would like to have CD’s of those sermons, please visit 

the Resource Center following the service. We encourage you to attend this very informative 

series on the renewing of our hearts, minds and bodies. The series continues through  March 4. 

Past sermons can be heard on facebook.com/auburnsdachurch. 

HERITAGE SINGERS CONCERT here at the Auburn Church Sabbath, February 11, at 

5:00pm. Save the date and invite your friends and neighbors to join you.  There are additional 

flyers on the Credenza. 

2016 TITHE AND OFFERING RECEIPTS are available  today in the Resource Center .  

EVERETTE LIVINGSTON  passed away on January 7, 2017.  There will be a memorial 

service on Tuesday, January 24, 1:00pm, at Chapel of the Hills, Auburn. Contributions in     

Everette’s name may be made to our Auburn Community Services. 

A GATHERING FOR STORY is designed to explore and heal from the evil, in all its 

forms,  that impact our lives. There will be 3 weeks teaching from February 4 to 18 and then the 

group will be from February 25 to April 22. The group is limited to 5 participants. All meetings 

are Saturday after church at 2:00pm. Please see agatheringforstory.com for more information. 

 

 Adventurers/Pathfinders 

January 28 ~  Adventurers: 4:00pm Honors (Seeds)   

                       Pathfinders: Snow Trip or Honors 

February 11 ~ Adventurers: 2:00pm Honors (Friend of Jesus) 

                        Pathfinders: Snow Trip or Honors 


